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Excerpt from Journal
Office of Legislative Counsel

Wednesday - 13 January 60

9. After learning froma Mrs. Garziglia in the Bureau of the
Budget that the Treasury Department had submitted a proposed bill on the
subject of Restricted Data clearances, a call was made to Mr. Hugo A.
Ranta, Legislative Liaison Officer for Treasury. Mr. Ranta confirmed
that a bill had been cleared by the Bureau of the Budget and sent to the
hill. He agreed to send us a copy.
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